NQT:  Postpone holding General Meeting of Shareholders 2017
On 10 Apr 2017, Quang Tri Clean Water JSC announced postponement of General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 as follows:

On 14 Mar 2017 2017, Quang Tri Clean Water JSC announced holding General Meeting of Shareholders 2017 on 21 Apr 2017.
However, the steering committee delayed General Meeting of Shareholders until 28 Apr  2017 in order to implement tax settlement and finance investigation of Quang Tri Finance  Department, and present to Quang Tri People’s committee some contents of the meeting.
